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Date: W ed, 13 Ap4 2011 10:19:35 -0400
From: DBILBERRY (Darren Bilberry, KHSAA)
To: marcia-morton@jefferson.kyschools.usy
sheldon-berman@ jefferson.kyschools.us,Tim-Healy@jefferson.kyschools-us
cc: gkboomer@ hotmail.com
Reply-to: dbilberry@ khsaa.org
Subject: Brown School Title IX Re-visit Additional Submitted

The KHSAA has received yoklr re-sqbmis:ion of additional Title IX informatipn
requested by your 2010-1 lTitle IX Re-vislt Audit Report on January 14, 2011 regarding
your athletic program . The inform ation subm itted has been reviewed, and is found to
be satisfactory', no fudher inform ation or action is necessary at this tim e.

Keep in mind that your permanent Title IX File at the school must be kêpt currêht
with information pedaining to your athletics program. Copies of aIl KHSAA required
documents should be part of thls file and are subject to Ssopen records requests''.

If we could be of fudher assistance, please do not hesitate to call anytime.

Darren Bilberry
Assistant Comm issioner
Kentucky H igh School Athletic Association
Telephone- 859-299-5472
Fax: 859-293-5999

E-Mai1: dbilbeny@khsaa,org
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